
Waverly Park HOA Meeting 

10/11/2012 7pm @ pool area 

 

Attended Residents and Homeowners 

 

President: Don Burchard 

Vice President: William Walters 

Treasurer: Nancy Horne 

Secretary: Cindy Thomas 

 

(1) The pool is closed down for the season, saying good by to summer and hello fall and winter. 

Phone has been turned off as well as the water. 

 

(2) Pool Resurface may need to be done before next season opening, we will re-evaluate the 

damaged area @ that time. 

 

(3) Sarah Burchard has resigned from the Sunshine Committee. We welcome any Volunteer for 

this position. We also need someone to check all the Christmas lights this year for the contest 

for being one of the best. 

Winner will receive a gift card. 

 

(4) Thank you Sandra Lopitz for your continued research into safety issues in Waverly Park. 

There will be extra safety measures in the neighborhood soon, especially during Halloween. 

EVERYONE, PLEASE be careful driving through the neighborhood on Halloween night as well 

as any other night. Also please have your children that are old enough to drive to go slow @ all 

times, there are young children playing in the neighborhood. 

 

Thanks to everyone who want to keep our neighborhood safe. 

As always, meetings are held the 2nd Thursday every month. 

All Home Owners are welcome. Check with the schedule, time and place. You may call me @ 

770-655-1109 for meeting details. 

 

Cindy Thomas, Secretary for Waverly Park H.O.A. 

tel:770-655-1109

